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RECREATION COMMISSION MEETING 
STAFF REPORT – JUNE 6, 2022 

 
ADMINISTRATION 

          Chris Gonnella was promoted to Community Service Assistant Director 
          Michelle Davies participated in the Suffolk Local Government & Leadership Certificate 

Program and graduated in May 
          Skate Park: Changed Operation 

o  No Staff 
o  Open 7 Days/week 
o  9:00 AM to 8:00 PM 

          Centerville Recreation Playground: Meeting once a month 
          Osterville Bay Field: Completion Summer 

 
AQUATICS 

          Parking Permits (Beach Stickers) are available online or by mail 
o  Issued over 14,000 

          Applications are available online for all Aquatic Positions 
          Lifeguard Training Program: Craigville Beach June 11, 12, 18, & 19 
          Preseason: Veteran’s, Kalmus, Sea Street, Covell’s, Craigville, and Dowses 

o  Weekends only through June 19 
          Beaches open: June 25 

o  Gate Attendants 
o  Lifeguard shortages 

 
HYCC 

          Mark Boardley was promoted to HYCC Manager 
 

RECREATION PROGRAMS 
          All spring programs are in full swing 
          Summer Registration was held May 10 

o  Limited Sailing and Swimming lessons due to staffing levels 
          New Partnerships 

o  Straight Up Pickleball 
o  Tennis in the Parks (USTA) 
o  Hyannis Fire



 

 
YOUTH SERVICES 

          Moriah Becal has moved on to another position outside the town 
o  Will re-evaluate position with Madeline Noonan and Chris Gonnella 

 
YOUTH COMMISSION 

          State House visit: Invited by Representative Kipp Diggs 
          Working on Youth Commission Brochure 
          Presented Year in Review to Town Council 
          Youth Commission Final meetings: June 14 


